
Request for Proposals 

for 

Patch Reef Park  

Playground Renovation 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Greater Boca Raton Beach & Park District (the “District) will receive 
proposals until July 12, 2024, at 11:00 a.m. for the PRP Playground Renovation Project. The work will occur 
at the Pirate’s Cove Playground located within Patch Reef Park, 2000 West Yamato Road, Boca Raton, 
Florida.  

The project consists of a complete renovation of the current playground. This will include restroom 
facilities, shade shelters, splash pad and playground equipment. Goal is to make this playground fully 
accessible to people of all ages and abilities. To obtain a copy of the Request for Proposals or to visit the 
site, please contact Melissa Dawson, Facilities Manager, at mdawson@mybocaparks.org or 561-417-
4599. 

There will be a mandatory pre-bid meeting for this project on June 21 at 10:00 a.m. The meeting will be 
held at the Pirate’s Cove playground located within Patch Reef Park. 

Proposals will be publicly opened in the District’s office, Room 204, in the Swim and Racquet Center, 21618 
St. Andrews Blvd., Boca Raton, Florida, in the presence of District officials.  

 


